Important! With the upcoming event it came to some unexpected complications and changes! 

1) New event centre (the agreement with the owner of RZ Kovářka failed)

- pub Sedlo 49°2’46.635″N, 15°2’11.980″E (cloakroom, hall, refreshments), the distances will be longer: parking for cars – event centre to 200m, parking for busses according to instructions, the way to start with a higher elevation difference, distance to start on Saturday 2400m, passing the finish, on Saturday 1100m, not passing the finish. The finish is both times 1800m far from the event centre. The organizers will arrange transport for children and veteran categories. With the change of event centre there will also be changes in accommodation - contact Martina Kubičková, kubrtice@seznam.cz
2) Change in times and in passing through Sedlo on Saturday!

Saturday – because of a rally that also takes place, the road to Sedlo will be open until 8:00, then 10:10-11:00, 13:08-14:00, and from 16:00. Except for these times the road will be closed and it will not be possible to get to the parking and event centre! This means, that it is necessary to come to Sedlo between 10:10 and 10:50, the other times will probably not be of use. Presentation on Saturday will be from 9:45 to 11:30. The event will also start sooner, we will give additional information later.

Sunday - all roads will be free, the original time schedule will not change. 

We are very sorry about both complications and we hope that they will not discourage you (after all, the combination of orienteering and rally is unique).

We hope that there was enough bad luck and that all the coming news will be positive. 

 

